
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club 
Board meeting November 11th, 2019

Officers:  Mike Shreve, John Stanford, Bill Johnson, Todd Rush
Board members: Matthew Stevens, Eleanor Marshall, Glenn Culler, Richard Kennedy, Geoff Schuck, 

Mike Oliver, David Zdanowicz
Absent:  Kevin Rought Stephanie Hildreth, Dave LaFave, Jim Stewart, Aimee Holzer
Visitors: Peggy Kennedy, auditor, Patrick O’neil, past Treasurer

The highlights of the meeting follow:

● Our secretary announced the results of the November 4th 2019 election. 
➢ Officers:

● President: Mike Shreve
● Vice President: John Stanford
● Secretary: Bill Johnson
● Treasurer: Todd Rush

➢ Board members: 
● Jim Stewart, Eleanor Marshall, Glenn Culler, Rich Kennedy, Geoff Schuck, Matthew 

Stevens, Mike Oliver, David Zdanowicz (Note, Dave Lafave, whose name was on the 
ballot, asked to be dropped from the board.)

● Mike Shreve recognized the efforts of Amee Holzer, Leon Holzer, and John Stanford for their 
roll in this year’s election committee.

● This year’s Christmas Party will be held at the Parkview Baptist Church, the same location we 
hold our monthly meetings. We are expecting seventy attendees. David Zdanowicz, our 
Hospitality Chairman, is in the process of putting the final touches on the menu, which he will 
share with the board, in writing, in the next few days. 

● Lois Culler and Bill are collaborating on a plan to organize a group visit with Bob Foxworth, 
who is currently at the Scott Lake Health and Rehabilitation Center. More details later. 

● The long awaited PayPal option is a reality. Now, members can pay their dues online. To access 
this feature, visit the club’s website at http://www.lakelandarc.org and then click on the sidebar 
to the left labeled Membership. Fill in the information requested, then press Buy Now. You 
will be taken directly to the Paypal site. 

● Rich reminded everyone of the upcoming Tailgate and Lunch at the Golden Corral 4705 US 
Highway 98 North, on Saturday, November 23rd, starting at 9:00 AM with lunch, at the Corral, 
following. Bill will move the announcement up on the Blog as the event nears. For other 
Hamfests in the area please visit http://www.arrl.org/hamfests/search/page:1/model:Event, or 
visit the Blog and look on the right sidebar for a link to this site which is labeled Hamfests. 

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson, Secretary

http://www.lakelandarc.org/
http://www.arrl.org/hamfests/search/page:1/model:Event





